

Arnold and Lois Pistorius Selati Game Reserve

June 1, 2011

Dear Arnold and Lois,

Mark Stetter, DVM, DACZM Disney's Animal Programs and Environmental Initiatives
• President

Dean Hendrickson, DVM, DACVS Colorado State University College of Veterinary Medicine and Biomedical Sciences

Vice President

Doug Merker, MBA Cramer Decker Industries

Secretary

Christine Hardy, DVM, MBA, MPH

Colorado State University College of Veterinary Medicine and Biomedical Sciences

 Treasurer and Executive Director

Adrien Bramoullé Covidien

Director

Johan Marais BVSc, MS Equine Medicine and Surgery University of Pretoria

Director

Mark Penning, BVSc South African Association for Marine Biological Research

· Director

Jessica Siegal-Willott, DVM, DACZM Smithsonian Institution's National Zoological Park

Director

Kelly Stetter, LVT Orlando, Florida

• Director

Dr. h. c. mult. Sybill Storz KARL STORZ GmbH & Co KG

· Director

Jeffrey Zuba, DVM San Diego Zoo Safari Park

Director

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Elephant Population Management Program and the entire team that participated in the Selati project, we would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for your warmth and hospitality during our stay. Thank you also for all of your participation and support, which was key to the success of this project. Thank you for also opening up your home for lodging for several team participants.

The Selati Game Reserve is a beautiful property that is very well managed and maintained. Thank you for all of your efforts to show us the property. We came home with many stories about the wildlife, topography, incredible game drives, wonderful lodging, good food, and our new friends.

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to perform surgical sterilization on fourteen of your bull elephants. Your approval of this project is a testament to your foresight regarding management of the elephant population on Selati and confirms your long-term commitment to conservation of all wildlife species on the property. We look forward to hearing the results of your ongoing research into the elephants' behaviors and social interactions following the surgeries.

Please accept the enclosed artwork as a small token of our appreciation.

"I would maintain that thanks are the highest form of thought, and that gratitude is happiness doubled by wonder."

~G.K. Chesterton

Sincerely on behalf of the EPMP team,

Mark Stetter, DVM, ACZM EPMP Board President

Christine Hardy, DVM, MBA, MPH Executive Director